November 27,2023

Never Forgotten Honor Flight of Wausau;

Please accept this check for ’for your program.

We were able to provide this check due to the generous donations from our
Poppy fund in the Wittenberg community over the Memorial Day Weekend.

Sincerely;

Loubtaa AAoh e
Barbara Staehler

Poppy Chairman
Wittenberg Legion Auxiliary




